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My dear friends of Mount Rosary, Mr. Franz Josef Heurs, Alfons, Anne and all 

As the season of Advent unfolds and we prepare for the celebration of the birth of our Savior, we 
at Mount Rosary Charitable Institutions would like to take this opportunity to express our 
deepest gratitude for your unwavering support and generosity. 

This time of year invites us to pause, reflect, and offer thanks for the blessings in our lives. Your 
commitment to our cause has been a beacon of light and hope for the many individuals and 
families we serve. Through your kindness, we are able to continue our mission of providing care, 
support, and love to those who need it most, especially during this time of year when hope and 
compassion shine brighter than ever. 

We are especially thankful for your generous contribution towards the construction of St. Ann’s 
Home for Destitute Women. Your support in this project  not only help to create a place of 
shelter but also will offer  a sense of dignity and community to those who have nowhere else to 
turn.  God bless you hundredfold, is our daily prayer for you.   

We wish you a peaceful and blessed Advent season, filled with moments of reflection, joy, and 
connection. As Christmas draws near, may your hearts be filled with the same love and warmth 
that you so generously share with us. 

On behalf of all of us at Mount Rosary Charitable Institutions, we extend our heartfelt thanks and 
our warmest wishes for a Merry Christmas and a New Year filled with peace, health, and 
happiness. 

With sincere appreciation and blessings, 

Your sincerely 

 

Sr. Prescilla DMello 
Manager  
Mount Rosary Charitable Institutions, Alangar 
 


